CITY OF SANTA FE
PARKS & RECREATION BOARD

MONDAY

MARCH 1, 2021 ~ 5:30 P.M.
CITY HALL
12002 HWY. 6

SANTA FE, TEXAS
AGENDA

Call to Order

Roll Call

Invocation / Pledge of Allegiance

Approval of Previous Parks Board Minutes

Citizen/Guest Comments - {AMY LUND / GIRL SCOUT TROOP #138117} *see attached*

Updates On City Parks: Joe A. Tambrella -(Next to Library), Mae S. Bruce Park (City Hall):

ROBERT PARKER / Maintenance Superintendent will be in attendance to update Park(s)

Status.

7. Budget Update for Parks Board 2020-2021

8. Possible discussion of any SF PARKS & REC. BOARD 2021 UPCOMING EVENTS /PROJECTS:

e PREVIOUSLY DISCUSSED SKATE PARK, CITY EASTER EGG HUNT (PENDING DATE),

HERITAGE FESTIVAL (NOVEMBER 13, 2021), CHRISTMAS EVENTS (PARADE,
CHRISTMAS IN THE PARK/TREE LIGHTING WITH SANTA - DECEMBER 4, 2021)

9. Schedule future meeting(s)

10. Adjournment

ST W

The City of Santa Fe will make every reasonable effort to make its meetings accessible to persons with disabilities. Requests
for accommodation services must be made prior to the meeting by contacting the City Secretary at
(409)925-6412

I hereby certify this agenda was posted at Santa Fe City Hall on FEBRUARY 26, 2021 by 5:00 p.m.
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Terri Westmoreland - Community Services Assistant




Terri Westmoreland

From: bubblesbuck@yahoo.com

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2020 8:39 PM

To: Terri Westmoreland

Subject: Girl Scout Music Wall Park ProF_JosaI '
Attachments: Music.Wall.Proposal.docx; Music.Wall.sketch.jpg

Attached is the proposal from Girl Scout Troop 138117 for their Silver Project at Joe A Tambrella Park.

Thanks

Amy Lund
281-923-6797

We are Girl Scout Troop# 138117. Our names are Gracie Pritchett, Jessica Reynolds, and Kaylyn Herrera
and we Cadettes in the 7" and 8t grades.

We want to encourage more kids to get outdoors to be creative, play, and exercise. We also want to
help make our park a special place just like our town.

Our troop has already built and donated two game picnic tables for our Bronze Award project to Joe A.
Tambrella park and would like to give back more by completing our Silver Award project their too.

Our idea is to build a permanent outdoor structure called a music wall that will let children make music
in the park. We would use concrete to secure wood posts into the ground and then use wood boards to
form a wall about 5 to 6 feet tall and 10 feet wide. The music instruments would be attached and would
consist of pots, pans, bells, wind chimes, and more. We plan to use a coated wire cord to attach metal,
plastic, and wood spoons to make music. We would like to use rainbow colors to make the wall more
attractive and fun for children. We would like to build the music wall in between the trees between the
playground and the pavilion or anywhere else allowed.

Our time-line to finish will be May 2021 and we want to construct in April. We believe we can prepare
most materials at our homes. We should be able to construct the wall in 2 days, a week apart. One day
to dig holes and concrete poles and a second day a week later to construct wall and add music items.

We have several parents who are skilled at building to help us and plan to fundraise and ask for
donations from stores for our project.






